PUBLIC HEARING - FY 06/30/22 BUDGET
HELD ON MAY 25, 2021

Administrator Clark Harrell called the public hearing to order at 10:00 a.m. in Room 305 of the Crisp County
Government Center, with County Administrator Clark Harrell, Finance Director Sherrie Leverett and
County Clerk Linda Finch in attendance.

Administrator Harrell opened the public hearing and advised that the hearing is for public input into the
FY 2022 budget. He advised that we are proposing is a General Fund budget of $17,584,625, Special
Service District Fund of $1,933,092, Water Distribution Fund of $691,450, Landfill Fund of $2,115,740,
Special Revenue Funds of $3,745,401, Special Local Option Sales Tax Funds of $4,255,500, TSPLOST Capital
Projects Fund of $327,359 making the total Crisp County FY 06/30/22 proposed budget at $30,653,167.
The proposed budget is scheduled to be presented to the Board of Commissioners for adoption on June
8, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. He asked if anyone wanted to speak in favor or against the proposed budget; there
were none, so he closed the public hearing at 10:10 a.m.



